PHYSICAL EDUCATION, HEALTH AND SCIENCE SURVEY

The Arkansas Department of Education, along with a committee of Arkansas educators, will be revising the K-12 Physical Education, Health, and Science Framework document during the summer of 2005. ADE would like to have input from educators across the state before this process begins.
Please respond to the attached questions in the Physical Education, Health, and Science surveys and have other educators or personnel at your school, who are familiar with these current framework documents, also respond to the survey. Please submit only one completed survey per person.

This is your opportunity to evaluate the current frameworks and to make suggestions that will inform the revision process. The committee members who work this summer to revise the current Physical Education, Health, and Science framework documents will review data and suggestions from the survey.

You will find the Physical Education and Health survey at the following link: 

http://www.portical.org/surveys/k12_pe.htm
You will find the Science survey at the following link:

http://www.portical.org/surveys/k12_science.htm
